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Dear Utah Daughters, 
 
All Daughters are invited to attend our annual 
USSDAR State Conference to be held this spring April 
25-27, 2013, at the Radisson Hotel , 215 West South 
Temple, Salt Lake City, Utah.  Our state treasurer, 
Deborah Hoyt is taking reservations.  (See 
registration form) 

This year we are honored to have Mrs. Merry Ann T. 
Wright, President General, as our guest for Thursday 
and Friday events.  Those daughters who are 
members of the Heritage Club will be invited to a 
special tea Thursday afternoon with Mrs. Wright.  
Later that evening we will have a formal dinner 
sponsored by the Utah State Officer’s Club.  All Utah 
daughters and guests are invited to the dinner at 

6:15pm, Thursday evening, April 25, 2013.  Please 
see information in the newsletter about this event. 

Friday morning’s business session will feature an 
informal “question and answer” period with Mrs. 
Wright.  You will have an opportunity to ask her 
questions about DAR in person.  Also, she will be our 
honored speaker at Friday’s luncheon, noon, April 26, 
2013.  Please plan to come and spend the day with 
our President General.   

The theme for this year’s conference is “HONOR OUR 
AMERICAN HEROES”.  My State Regent’s Project to 
date has involved two areas of effort:  (1) to raise 
monies for a PIANO for the Fisher House, and (2) for 
individual chapters to adopt active military men and 
women who have been or who are presently on 
active duty.  Your response to both fields of endeavor 
has been wonderful and gratifying to me.   The State 
Regent’s project will be accomplished in the first year 
of the Nelson Administration.  Thank you to all for 
your support. 

Plans are to present our gift of the piano to the Fisher 
House and to honor our American Heroes at Friday 
evening’s banquet.   Speaker for the festivities is 
General Robert Oaks.  You can read more about him 
in the newsletter. 

Saturday morning events will highlight a wonderful 
Memorial Service and Student Awards Luncheon.  
Daughters enjoy meeting our winning students and 
hearing their reports.  Please read the newsletter for 
registration information. 

In Circles of DAR Friendship, 
Shirley Nelson, Utah State Regent  
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CALL TO CONFERENCE: 

Utah State Conference, April 26-27 

The Utah State Conference will be held Friday, April 
26 & Saturday, April 27 at the Radisson Hotel in Salt 
Lake City. Schedule and registration information are 
in this newsletter.  All Daughters are welcome to 
attend all sessions of the Utah State Conference.  

The President General, NSDAR, Merry Ann T. Wright, 
will be our guest, and will speak at the Friday 
luncheon.  You will not want to miss hearing from our 
President General!  The Friday evening banquet is 
open to guests as well; we will honor our military 
heroes, past and present.  The featured speaker will 
be Gen. Robert C. Oaks (ret.).  Formal dress (with 
gloves) is suggested, but not required, for the Friday 
evening banquet (you know you love an excuse to 
dress up!) 

 We will remember deceased Daughters during the 
memorial service on Saturday morning (family 
members of those ladies are welcome to attend).  The 
State Conference will conclude with our student 
awards luncheon, where our speaker will be our own 
Vice President General and Honorary State Regent, 
Cindy McCoid Toone.   

We will again hold a silent auction of baskets donated 
by our chapters, as well as other goods and services.  
Proceeds will be used to fulfill our commitment to 
restoration of the DAR Library lay lights, and to 
support our State Regent’s project to provide a piano 
for the Fisher House in Salt Lake City.  Join us for a 
time of sharing what Utah Daughters have done in 
the past year, and be challenged to expand the impact 
of DAR in the coming year.  

State Officers, Chapter Regents, and State Committee 
Chairmen, please bring three printed copies of your 
report, one each for: the State Regent, State 
Recording Secretary, and your three ring binder. 
Please limit your oral report to 3 minutes. 

Chapter Credentials:  Chapters should report their 
delegates to the State Regent and the State Recording 
Secretary as soon as possible.  The following are 
automatically delegates:  chapter regents, chapter 
directors, state officers, and honorary state regents.  
Each chapter is entitled to elect additional delegates.  
Please see the credentials form previously 
distributed for additional information (the form is 
also available on the state website). 

Page Information:  Do you want to connect and have 
some fun with other Junior members and Pages? 
Would you like to learn how the Chapters and the 
State Society implement our mission to promote 
Historic Preservation, Education, and Patriotism? Or 
how our society fulfills its motto of God, Home and 
Country? Do you want to be a part of the future of 
DAR? Then sign up to be a Page at the 2013 State 
Conference!  Paging is not just for Juniors... 
Daughters of all ages are welcome to page at the Utah 
State Conference. Members of C.A.R. are also eligible 
to page at State Conference. 
To sign up, or for additional information, please 
contact Melissa Moon by March 23, 2013. 
Melissa Moon, 2013 Utah State Page Chairman 
3242 South 350 West, Bountiful, Utah,  84010     
(801) 510-7389 or melissaemoon@gmail.com 

Save These Dates! 

April 26-27, 2013, Utah State 
Conference with President General 
Merry Ann T. Wright 

June 26-30, 2013, Continental 
Congress, Washington, D.C. 

August 17, 2013, Utah Summer 
Workshop, Salt Lake County Complex 
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Children of the American Revolution:   Members of 
Children of the American Revolution are invited to 
participate in the processional on Saturday morning, 
April 27, for the Utah State Conference.  Participants 
should be at the Radisson Hotel by 8:15 am.   To sign 
up, or for additional information, please contact 
Melissa Moon by March 23, 2013 at 3242 South 350 
West, Bountiful, Utah,  84010     (801) 510-7389 or 
melissaemoon@gmail.com 

OUR HONORED GUEST:  MERRY ANN T. WRIGHT, 
PRESIDENT GENERAL, NSDAR 

  

 President General Merry Ann T. Wright has been a 
DAR member for 46 years and has a distinguished 
service and professional background. She was elected 
to the position of President General after serving the 
National Society at every level. This includes being 
one of the first Presidents General to have also served 

on the NSDAR professional staff. This experience has 
given her a unique understanding and expertise of 
the management of this multi-faceted membership 
organization.  
 
As President General, Mrs. Wright heads the 122 year 
old women’s volunteer service organization which 
includes over 170,000 members in nearly 3,000 
chapters in the United States and 13 foreign 
countries. As Chief Executive Officer of the non-profit 
organization, she also leads a professional staff of 
140 at the National Headquarters in the heart of 
Washington, D.C. The staff is responsible for the day-
to-day operations of the Society as well as the 
maintenance and promotion of the Society’s National 
Historic Landmark buildings, which are open to the 
public.  
 
The theme of this administration, ‘Preserve the Past, 
Enhance the Present and Invest in the Future,’ will 
determine how we will work together,” explained 
President General Wright in her installation speech. 
“It will reflect our decision-making about each 
program and activity and how to carry out our 
mission to promote historic preservation, education 
and patriotism.”  
 
This theme and the energy of President General 
Wright have brought growing numbers of members 
to the Society, surpassing the 900,000 mark for the 
122 years of the organization. Through her drive, 
NSDAR has provided thousands of dollars in grants to 
over 90 non-profits; increased chapter involvement 
in historic preservation, education, and patriotic 
endeavors; and has overseen restoration and repairs 
of its headquarters buildings in Washington, DC.  
Mrs. Wright was the first NSDAR Director of 
Development, being recruited by the organization to 
launch its first development department in 1998. She 
served in that position for nine years, building the 
foundation of successful funding initiatives that 
thrive today. Prior to that, she served as the Chief 
Executive Officer and President of the American Lung 
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Association of Mid-New York in ten upstate New York 
counties for 13 years, after serving for three years as 
their Development and Public Relations Director.  
 
Mrs. Wright retired as the NSDAR Director of 
Development in order to serve as NSDAR First Vice 
President General, from 2007-2010. Her additional 
extensive national leadership service in the 
Daughters of the American Revolution include 15 
years on the National Board of Management (the 
governing board of the Society), eight different 
national chairmanships, and four other national vice 
chairmanships.  
 
These varied executive experiences gave Mrs. Wright 
liaison responsibilities and oversight over such key 
committees of the Society as Public Relations and 
Media; Continental Congress; Development; Long 
Range Planning; Personnel; Investment; Finance; and 
Special Projects and Events. She also spent six years 
on the Technology Advisory Committee, which was a 
driving force behind the digitization of millions of the 
National Society’s genealogical records.  
 
She has distinguished service in New York State, 
including serving as State Regent of New York, as 
well as many other state offices and chairmanships. 
She was twice honored as the DAR New York 
Outstanding Junior and was named one of eight 
division finalists for National Outstanding Junior of 
the year.  
 
In addition to Mrs. Wright’s extensive DAR service, 
she is also very active in her church and community, 
including serving on boards of local charities and 
being a past member of the Rotary Club and 
Association of Fund Raising Professionals.  
 
Mrs. Wright grew up near Syracuse, New York, and 
now resides in Leland, North Carolina with her 
husband Lawrence F. Wright. She is the mother of 
two sons and two stepsons, and grandmother of five. 
 

 Mary Agnes McAlleenan,  Wyoming State Regent

 
Mary Agnes McAleenan has been a member of NSDAR 
since 1984.  She has served her Fremont Chapter as 
Regent, and has served the Wyoming State Society as 
Recording Secretary and Organizing Secretary.  She 
was elected State Regent in 2012.  She worked 
overseas for the U.S. Department of State for a 
number of years, and is glad to be back in Wyoming, 
enjoying farming and ranching. 
 
Robert C. Oaks 

 
Robert C. Oaks was born in Los Angeles, California.  
He grew up in Provo, Utah, where he graduated from 
Brigham Young High School, then entered the first 
class of the U.S. Air Force Academy after attending 
Brigham Young University for one year.  He 
graduated from the Air Force Academy in 1959.  In 
1967 he received an MBA degree in personnel 
management from The Ohio State University. He also 
attended the U.S. Naval War College in 1973-74.  
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Upon graduation from the Academy, he completed 
flight training and fighter gunnery training, and later 
flew combat missions in Vietnam.  Over the course of 
his thirty-five year career, he was able to keep 
returning to fighter operations, and was flying F-16 
Falcons in Germany at the time of his retirement in 
1994.  He commanded units at all levels of the Air 
Force. At Ramstein Air Force Base in Germany, he 
commanded the 86th tactical fighter wing and later 
was commander of U.S. Air Forces Europe.  He also 
commanded allied NATO air forces in Naples, Italy 
and at Ramstein, Germany.  He retired as a General 
from the United States Air Force after more than 35 
years of service.  Following his retirement he moved 
to Pittsburgh where he became the senior vice 
president for operations at US Airways.  
 
Gen. Oaks was awarded the Distinguished Flying 
Cross for his Vietnam service, and two Distinguished 
Service medals.  He is also the recipient of the 
Brigham Young University Alumni Achievement 
Award and the United States Air Force Academy 
Alumni Association Distinguished Graduate Award. 
 
 In April, 2000 he was called to serve in the Second 
Quorum of the Seventy as a General Authority for the 
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints; he was 
released as a General Authority in October, 2009, and 
returned to his home in Utah. 
 
 
Cindy McCoid Toone, Vice President General, 
Honorary State Regent of Utah 
Cindy McCoid Toone has been a member of the 
NSDAR for 22 years, when she joined as a junior 
member at the encouragement of her mother.  She 
has served at the chapter level of both the Salt Lake 
Valley Chapter and the Sego Lily Chapter, as regent as 
well as other offices and chairmanships.  
Cindy was elected Vice President General, NSDAR at 
Continental Congress in 2012.  She will tell you it is a 

privilege and a pleasure to continue to serve the 
NSDAR as a one of seven members of the Class of 
2015.  Cindy served as 60th Utah State Regent.  During 
her term in office, she encouraged Utah Daughters to 
“Get Involved” by planting trees to commemorate 
past Utah State Regents. She has also served the Utah 
State Society as Vice Regent, Organizing Secretary, 
and Corresponding Secretary as well as committee 
chairman of DAR Schools, Flag of the United States of 
America, Junior Membership, and Children of the 
American Revolution. She served as Southwest 
Division Vice Chairman C.A.R.  She was a Utah State 
Outstanding Junior.  She served as a Continental 
Congress page for 5 years, and has served on various 
house committees.  
 

 
 Cindy has served as Senior National Vice President of 
the Rocky Mountain Region, Senior State President, 
and Senior Society President of the Dominguez y 
Escalante Society for Children of the American 
Revolution.  
She has been married to her husband, Alan Toone, for 
35 years.  They have 3 children: a son living in 
California who was recently married, a daughter who 
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graduated from the University of Utah in Civil 
Engineering, and a daughter working at Zion National 
Park with her husband, who just introduced Cindy to 
the joys of being a grandparent.  
Cindy works full time for JC Penney at their 
accounting center in Salt Lake City, but is NOT an 
accountant. Cindy and her husband are renovating a 
historic home built in 1891, and hope to move in 
sometime before it kills them.  Between DAR, work, 
and the house that might not be far off! 
 
 
 From the Chapters  
 
Bear River – Joanne Jensen, Regent 
The Bear River Chapter has been busy with activities 
for soldiers and veterans this year.   We mailed seven 
packages to soldiers last fall, and made 5 pillowcases 
for veterans.  On Sunday evening, November 11th, an 
Honorary Veteran’s Celebration was held at the 
Beehive Retirement Home with a patriotic program, 
refreshments and music.  Two veterans were 
honored and given patriotic pillowcases.   Marilynne 
Wright was chairwoman of this successful event.  
Ruth Lehenbauer provided the music, and Lucy 
Johnson sang a solo. At our Christmas party more  
items were donated for boxes for soldiers; we 
presently have three more boxes ready to mail.   
Fortunately, the soldiers who previously received  
boxes have returned from Afghanistan, so we are in 
the process of getting additional soldier addresses. 
We recently finished folding pocket flags to hand out 
to soldiers leaving on a tour of duty. 
  
We’ve had two recent genealogy programs.  In 
October, Clive Romney gave a wonderful program 
entitled “Genealogy through Music and the Arts”.  He 
encouraged us to research information about our 
great-grandparents, grandparents, etc. so that we 
could really “know” them. He performed, with the 
help of a guitar, many of the poems and songs he had 
written in remembrance of his ancestors.  In January 

our Anniversary Luncheon was held with the theme 
”Sharing Genealogy Successes”.  Members presented 
two-minute talks about a particular ancestor, or a 
current genealogy success.     
                      
In November, Bear River Chapter recognized the 50th 
anniversary of the Cuban missile crisis. Eric Swedin 
was the speaker, and reviewed the events of that 
time.  Then he gave a presentation of his award-
winning book, “When Angels Wept, An Alternate 
History of the Cuban Missile Crises”. 
 
 
Color Country – Alta Thorpe, Regent 
Greetings from Color Country Chapter (CCC)! We 
continue our commitment and service to DAR and to 
our community, with focus on Service to Veterans. 
Thanks to the generosity of CCC members, we have 
exceeded our goal of 108 lap robes for the new 108-
room veterans' home under construction in Ivins, 
Utah. Additionally, CCC helped to support a new 
veteran's mental health center. The target population 
of the new center is veterans who served in Iraq and 
Afghanistan, and their families. Through the 
generosity of the Catholic Thrift Store, we provided 
25 books and 12 toys to the center. CCC provided five 
dozen cookies for their Christmas Party. 
 
We take cookies to the local veterans' outpatient 
clinic as well as holiday cards with handwritten 
messages of appreciation for their service to our 
country. American flags are presented to veterans in 
local nursing homes. CCC has also provided 
individual gift bags containing new socks, caps and 
gloves, plus small snacks for local homeless veterans.  
 
Continuing on the theme of service to veterans, on 
December 15th we participated in Wreaths Across 
America at two local cemeteries, including the local 
Native American Cemetery on the Shivwits Band of 
Paiutes Reservation near St. George. The ceremony at 
Shivwits Cemetery began with a prayer offered in the 
Paiute language, and later in the ceremony, two songs 



7 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

were sung in Paiute by a native singer. Family 
members of veterans buried in the cemetery 
expressed appreciation for Wreaths Across America; 
we were told it was the first time the Native 
American veterans had ever been recognized and 
honored by the community.  
 
 

 
Period costumes at Color Country’s Christmas luncheon 
 
Thanks to the hard work and planning of CCC 
members Mary Moore, Sue McElhaney, June Morton 
and Earline Tessler, our chapter Christmas Party and 
luncheon was a rousing success. The theme was “The 
Boston Tea Party”, and chapter members and guests 
were encouraged to attend in colonial costumes. Each 
guest was presented with a "Tea Party Timeline" 
created by Lu Fischer, and a commemorative package 
of Boston Harbor Tea manufactured by the same 
company that made the ill-fated tea dumped into the 
Boston Harbor: Davison Newman & Co Ltd of London. 
They are still in business! Additionally, each guest 
received a copy of the original petition by the tea 
company to "The King's most excellent Majesty" 
asking to be compensated for their lost cargo. The 
company was never compensated. 
 
CCC looks forward to another year of service to God, 
Home and Country. 
 
 

Salt Lake Valley Chapter – Dorothy Williams, 
Regent 
Salt Lake Valley Chapter commemorated Constitution 
Week at our September meeting with a play re-
enacting the signing of the Constitution.  Chapter 
members enthusiastically portrayed many of the 
various signers. 
 
Our October meeting was held outside on a beautiful 
fall day.  Following a special flag ceremony by 
Bluffdale Boy Scout Troop Number 64, several flags 
were “retired,” including one carried by State Regent 
Shirley Nelson’s father during WWII.  The scouts also 
reviewed several historical flags. 

 
We were honored to have State Regent Shirley 
Nelson join us at our November meeting.  She 
presented information about her Regent’s Project to  
raise funds to purchase a piano for the Fisher House.    
Our guest that day were two Gold Star Moms who 
told very moving stories of meeting with soldiers and 
Iraqi citizens on a trip to Iraq, as well as other 
experiences.   
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Before and after the meeting we held our Chapter 
Boutique, an annual fundraising event.  This year, our 
Junior Members took this opportunity to sell 
cupcakes for the Helen Pouch Memorial Fund 
 
In addition to special programs, Chapter members 
continue to participate in a variety of service 
projects, in and out of DAR, as well as donate 
generously to veterans and other groups.  Chapter 
members have also been busy reviewing entries for 
various student contests:  JAC, American History, 
Christopher Columbus contests and DAR Good 
Citizens, with greater participation from students and 
schools than previously.  We are especially happy to 
report that we had six area high schools participate 
in the DAR Good Citizen contest.  Contest winners 
will be recognized at our February meeting. 
 
 
Sego Lily – Belinda Barking, Regent 
Sego Lily Chapter is excited to have added 5 new 
members to our chapter, 4 by application and 1 by 
transfer.  Sego Lily Chapter has sent packages to 3 
servicemen in Afghanistan; we also donated items to 
the VA Nursing home in Ogden.  In October we took a 
tour of the Fisher House in Salt Lake City, and took 
donations for their guests.  It is a first class facility, 
well worth a tour and our support, and we are 
excited to support our State Regent’s project to 
donate a piano to the Fisher House. 
 
 
Uintah –Lisa Hoyt, Regent 
The Uintah Chapter Daughters have been very busy 
this year.  Inspired by our Chapter Theme,“Spreading 
Patriotism through Service”, Chapter meetings and 
events have been tied to service opportunities.  State 
Regent Shirley Nelson graced us with her presence at 
our September Constitution meeting.  We gathered 
items to be donated to the DAR sponsored schools 
and laughed through an entertaining Constitution 
skit presented by Chapter Regent Lisa Hoyt and Vice 
Regent Meredith Frey.   

October brought a spark of youth as members of the 
Dominguez Y Escalate Society C.A.R. presented the 
flag ceremony at our meeting.  The October program 
was given by Regina Fallis from Adopt a Native Elder.  
Her compelling stories were complemented by our 
efforts stuffing over 30 holiday stockings with 
essentials and goodies to be delivered to the elders.   
 
Veterans were the focus of donations and a part of 
our November program.  We also learned a bit more 
about the DAR library from Chapter Librarian Nancy 
Longhurst.  Left over Halloween candy was sent to 
our adopted Military member and his platoon.  Our 
Chapter put up holiday decorations in the Women's 
Clinic at the Salt Lake VA Hospital in December.   

 
Meredith Frey and Lisa Hoyt, “Tea for Two” Skit 
 
Chapter members also enjoyed participating in the 
State Officers’ Club Christmas Social, and Wreaths 
Across America.   
 
The new year gave us a chance to try something new: 
we held an evening dinner social.  State Regent, 
Shirley Nelson, joined in the fun.  Uintah Chapter 
members look forward to the continuing year sure to 
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be filled with exciting meetings and events as well as 
service opportunities which can be used to serve our 
fellow countrymen, increase awareness about our 
organization and inspire patriotism.   
 
 
Wasatch Range – Carol Ann McPheeters, Regent 
The Wasatch Range Chapter has welcomed in 6 new 
members and 5 transfer members. We have arranged 
with the Orem Public Library to hold our monthly 
meetings in their lovely Children’s Story Telling 
Room. We have updated our chapter bylaws and 
started a chapter newsletter.   
We have been collecting goodies and treats at each 
meeting for 2 active duty soldiers: Anthonie 
Nederhand and Jackie Munn. The packages are 
mailed and well received by the soldiers and their 
friends in their units. Some of our members have 
been knitting helmet liners and sewing pillowcases 
for Project Patriot.  

 
Norman and Shirley Tong told us of their personal 
experiences during the bombing of Pearl Harbor and 
how it affected their families. One of our own 
members, Jackie Coleman, presented to us an 
overview of her master’s thesis: Music, Medicine, and 
Premature Babies. The results of her study caused 
the NICU at Utah Valley Regional Medical Center to 
change the background noise of the NICU to soft 
children’s music. It helps the babies to thrive better. 
Another one of our members, LeAnn Eliason, has a 
husband, a son, and a granddaughter who have 

served, or are actively serving in the military. Each of 
them came dressed in their respective uniform and 
told us of their experiences serving our country in the 
Army and Air Force. Her son served as an Army 
Chaplain in Afghanistan.  
 
In Memoriam 

 
Elvira Charlotte Robbins White, Honorary State 
Regent 
Elvira White, Honorary State Regent, passed away 
October 15, 2012.  She served as State Regent from 
1983 through 1986, and was a DAR member for 40 
years.  (She was also the mother of our State Regent, 
Shirley Nelson, and our State Organizing Secretary, 
Judy Mayfield). 
 
Harriett Horne Arrington, Princess Timpanogos 
Chapter 
 
Mary Lynne Hansen, Princess Timpanogos Chapter 
 
Barbara Moss Hatch, Golden Spike Chapter 
 
JoAnn Law Olsen, Bear River Chapter 
 
Jane Odekirk Wall, Color Country Chapter 
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From the State Historian, Lisa Hoyt 
The state society has a storage unit for the storage of 
state and chapter records.  Each chapter is allowed 
one box in the unit.  Requirements to place a box in 
the storage unit:  All contents must fit within the box.  
An itemized list of the box contents should be visible 
when the lid of the box is removed.  Three (3) copies 
of this list should be submitted to the State Historian.  
Copies of the list should also stay with the Chapter 
Regent and Historian.  The box must be clearly 
labeled with the name of the Chapter.  If you bring 
your chapter box to State Conference, Lisa Hoyt, State 
Historian, will transport it to the storage unit. 
 
 

 
Brenda Reeder, Second Vice Regent, and Shirley W. Nelson, State 
Regent, at January Board of Management 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Christmas Social, December 2012 
Back row:  Cindy Spencer, Honorary State Regent (HSR); Diane 
Tarbox, HSR; Cindy Toone, HSR; Janis McCoid, HSR 
Front row:  Christine Schultz, president, State Officers’ Club; 
Shirley Nelson, State Regent; Ellen Powley, HSR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note from the Editor 
To view a color edition of this newsletter visit 
utahdar.org. Deadline for the Utah Daughters 
Newsletter summer edition is July 15.  Send articles, 
photographs, and forward chapter member mailing 
labels to Judy Barking, Vice Regent, by that date. 
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                                Utah State Conference 
Friday, April 26 & Saturday, April 27 

Radisson Hotel, 215 West South Temple, Salt Lake City, UT 84101 (801) 531-7500 
Room Reservations:   Reservation deadline is March 24, 2013. Single/Double $99; Triple $109; Quad $119 (all room 
rates are plus tax) Call (801)531-7500 or (800) 333-3333 or online at www.radisson.com for reservations.  Room rate (if 
space is available) will increase to $159.00 after March 24, 2013. 
Parking: $4/day under the hotel, TRAX stops at 300 West South Temple; Front Runner to SLC-TRAX to hotel. Valet 
parking will be $15 per day. Non-registered guest parking under the hotel will also be $4/day. 
 
Heritage Club Tea:  This event is by invitation from the National Society for members of the Heritage Club. Daughters 
who donate a cumulative amount of $500.00 to the National Society become members of the Heritage Club.  For 
additional information on the Heritage Club, contact State Regent Shirley White or Vice President General Cindy Toone. 
 
State Officers’ Club Dinner Meeting: Thursday, April 25, 6:15 pm, Radisson Hotel.  All Utah Daughters (and partners) 
are invited to join the State Officers’ Club for this dinner meeting.  Formal dress and gloves are suggested; photos will be 
taken prior to dinner. 
 
Juniors and Juniors at Heart Breakfast:  Friday, April 26, 7:30 am Radisson Hotel Copper Canyon, main floor, private 
room west end, breakfast buffet or order from the menu 
 
Cameo Club:  Saturday, April 27, 8 am Radisson Hotel Copper Canyon, main floor, private room west end, breakfast 
buffet or order from the menu 
 
Thursday, April 25 
5:00   Heritage Club Tea with President General, by invitation only for Heritage Club members. 
6:15  State Officers Club Dinner Meeting (open to all members and partner; formal dress and gloves 
suggested), Radisson Hotel.  Photos will be taken at both events. 
Friday, April 26 
7:30  Juniors and Juniors at Heart breakfast, Radisson Hotel, Copper Canyon Room 
8:00-9:00 Registration. Delegates and Alternates check in at the Credentials table. 
9:00  Processional, followed by Morning Business Session 
Noon  Luncheon 
1:00  Afternoon Business Session 
3:00  Recess 
6:45                   Receiving Line 
7:00  Processional 
7:15  Banquet (formal dress and gloves suggested) 
Saturday, April 27 
8:00  Cameo Club Breakfast Meeting, Radisson Hotel, Copper Canyon Room 
8:30-9:30 Registration and voting. Delegates and Alternates check in at the Credentials table. 
9:00  Processional, followed by Business Session 
9:30  CAR Page Continental Breakfast, Copper Canyon Room 
11:30  Memorial Service 
12:15  Luncheon - Student Awards 
3:00  Adjourn 

http://www.radisson.com/
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Checks for State Conference Registration must be received by April 10 
Make checks payable to USSDAR, and please return to:  
Debbie Hoyt, Utah State Treasurer, 814 Green Valley Drive, Salt Lake City, UT 84107-4108 
 
Name______________________________________________   Chapter __________________________ 
 
Circle all that apply: National Officer, State Officer, Honorary State Regent, Chapter Regent, Delegate, Alternate, 
Member, Guest, Page (page meals are half price!) 

  Cost $ # Subtotal 
Registration Fee (must be paid by everyone attending, including pages) $6.00    $ 

Friday Luncheon       
Smoked Turkey Croissant with applewood smoked bacon and provolone cheese 

and honey mustard aioli, with fruit salad and almond pear tart. $20.00    $ 
Friday Banquet choice of:       

Maple Roasted Pork Loin topped with Tomato Jam and Fried Yam Chips, garlic 
whipped Yukon Gold potatoes, mixed green Salad, with seasonal Vegetables.  $28.00    $ 

Seared Atlantic Salmon with blended wild rice and lemon fennel emulsion, 
mixed green Salad, with seasonal Vegetables. $28.00    $ 

Saturday Luncheon       
Braised Beef Burgundy, mushrooms and whipped potatoes, mixed green Salad, 

seasonal Vegetables, fresh fruit tart. $25.00    $ 
Special dietary needs- please contact Brenda Reeder   Total $ 

 
Names of Guests (for nametags)  
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                                         Thursday Dinner Reservation 

hosted by the State Officers’ Club 
Dues $5.00    Dinner $28.00 

Grilled breast of chicken, Lemon caper creme and herb rice, New York cheesecake 
Make checks payable to USSDAR and send by April 10 to: 

 Club Treasurer Jane Nelson-Comp, 
 557 West Pinewood Dr 

Cedar City, UT 84720-3775 
Member Name _____________________  

Guests ________________________ 
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        “Every Member Counts” 
 
 


